Next PVS meeting is on February 17 at Arnold's Hofbrau, 800 P.M. Please bring along your completed skills, interests, and "How I can Help PVS" questionnaire. It is the key to your getting involved with PVS as we want you to be.

FLASH!!! On January 22 PVS was accepted for membership in USEASA.

The Swap Shop is now operating--more or less. Its stock is mostly ski antiques and curios. On hand is one pair of box toe ski boots, size 13, in good shape except they need new soles and heels. These boots go best with beartrap bindings. Dick King also offers for sale, barter or exchange A SINGLE SKI! Dick says this is a fine ski except that it tends to turn to the right. Also we have a small supply of exotic ski waxes, like that Carpathian collection with beeswax and goose grease base. We regret this modest start for SWAP SHOP but there soon will be more to choose from.

Thirty PVS members have already signed up for the March 26 New England trip. Actual destination will be decided on the basis of subscribers and snow conditions just prior to our departure. Tell Bill Stecher soon whether you prefer a two or three day trip.

This winter's heavy snowfalls in New England promise good skiing at Tuckerman's Ravine in late spring. A PVS trip in that direction in April or May is in the offing. See Larry Pease or Dick King for details.